
July 22, 2021 

To our valued customers, 

  Please be advised that we are experiencing significant cost increases in our business.  As a result, we 
will be implementing a price increase on all orders received by Ice River Sustainable Solutions effective 
Oct 24th, 2021.  

   Your Ice River Sustainable Solutions account manager will share further details and be available to 
answer questions. 

Thank you for the continued support, 

Alexandra Gott  David Moore 

Executive Vice President Vice President Sales, Marketing & Strategic Development 

Ice River Sustainable Solutions Ice River Sustainable Solutions 



 


